John Doucet Architects Limited

Hi Kerr:

Thank-you for your interest in our Interpretive Plan for the Ottawa House. I have spoken to Conrad Byres and Keith Graham and they both have told me that you have a keen interest in the history of the Parrsboro Shore and particularly the Acadian connection. Certainly any information that you may have that could be used to help in telling the story of the Acadian settlements would be appreciated. We believe that any information that we receive that has come from the research of others should get recognition and this will be the approach of the final information that is displayed or achieved at the Ottawa House. As I have said in our Status Report, we are trying to group the information that we have into 3 main headings under "Our Setting", "Our Building", and "Our Stories/Our People". We are also trying to authenticate the artifacts and information that we have, which, as you know, is a daunting task, in terms of time commitment for research of documents. This is an area, that I am sure, you could be very helpful to us, since you are close to the National Archives in Ottawa. I will call you today so that we can talk about this further. Thanks again.

Best regards,

